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Thank You to Our Sponsors & Volunteers!

Our most recent Vision Care Local Eye Camp's cataract surgery patient was Mr. Yong
Soo Choi, who was introduced to us by New York Nanoom House (�� ����: ��� ��
�), a Flushing community based organization that provides temporary shelter to
seniors.  

We first met Mr. Choi at our 2nd Annual Local Eye Camp community event on November
18th, where he was one of 5 patients among many we had examined that day, selected
to receive the charitable cataract surgery.

On February 28, Dr. Daniel Kim of St. Mary's Eye and Surgery Center, and Vision Care
doctor, performed the surgery and while it was a difficult case, it was a success!

Thank you again to our generous sponsors and to our volunteers for supporting our
community event, which enabled uninsured seniors like Mr. Choi to receive sight-
restoring surgery free of charge from top Ophthalmologists in the greater New York area.

Our Year-End Campaign
is a Success!

Thank you to all of you who have
generously participated in the
Give the Gift of Sight Campaign
that was launched on
#GivingTuesday (November 28th)
through December 31st. Through
this year-end campaign, we were
able to reach our fundraising goal
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of $15,000. The proceeds, which
totaled $15,700 will go to fund new
sets of cataract surgery
instruments which were direly
needed, and other surgery
supplies for our 2018 Overseas
Eye Camps.  

Thank you to our donors who
have contributed to our campaign!
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Our latest 2018 Eye Camp Schedule is here!

More news regarding our overseas Eye Camps to be included in our upcoming April e-
newsletter. Stay tuned!
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